
NSB
Safeguarding
Newsletter 

If you are worried about any child
in the school please follow these

guidelines: 

NC Trust Newsletter 

NCTrust offers a monthly
newsletter to professionals

detailing support and training on
offer in the county . Follow the
link below for further details 

log into Class charts, find the
student and make a
safeguarding referral

1.

email
safeguarding@nsb.northants.sch
.uk

2.

Speak to the Designated
Safeguarding Lead Matt
Kneeshaw or any of the Deputy
Designated Leads in school 

3.

October 2024 

What to do if you are
worried about a child in

school 

Stay Connected
Newsletter 

NC Trust Referral 

Northamptonshire
Childrens Trust 

If you are worried about a child
and cannot contact the DSL or

Deputies, or if you are out in the
community , please contact the

Northamptonshire Children’s
Trust using the link below. 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/Go3wj8xlOrM2sYGO?ref=email
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/Go3wj8xlOrM2sYGO?ref=email
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/Go3wj8xlOrM2sYGO?ref=email
https://nctrust.co.uk/protecting-children-information-for-professionals/Pages/report-a-concern.aspx
https://nctrust.co.uk/protecting-children-information-for-professionals/Pages/report-a-concern.aspx

